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Celebrate with pi 
In 2009 the US House of 

Representatives declared March 14th as a 
day to recognize “pi” a widely known 

mathematical constant critical to several 
basic calculations in geometry, physics 

and engineering. 
Join us at the Pi€ Day Fundraiser in the  

Library Community Room 
Saturday, March 16th starting at 10AM 

$3 a slice of selected pies or $14 a pie 
If you are willing to make a pie for this 

fundraiser please contact Sandi Walsh at 
sandiwalsh@yahoo.com   

Learn what  

Mammal skulls 

do 
Our March, 3rd Wednesday Series of  

Community programs  will be especially  
exciting and interesting for children. 

Parents and grandparents, please bring them 
along. Dr. Roger Wilson will present a  

program using his collection of more than  
100 mammal skulls. 

Dr. Wilson began his career as an educator in 
the South Eastern School District in 1968. 
Wilson taught 4th and 6th grades for 20 

years. He relates that he wasn’t particularly 
interested in bones until the day one of his 

4th graders brought an owl pellet to school. 
They dissected  the pellet and found the tiny 

skull of a vole, a rodent owls eat, complete 
and unbroken. This event triggered an   
interest in the skulls of many animals. 

Eventually an opportunity to be a full-time 
science teacher allowed him to share this new 
passion with his students who were eager to 
see and handle actual skulls as part of their 
lessons. While teaching at South Eastern,  
Dr. Wilson pursued a doctoral degree in 

 Science Education at the  
University of Maryland. He later became a  

Professor at Millersville University preparing 
many future teachers to teach science.  

 
This FREE  program will be held  

Wednesday,  
March 20th at 6:30PM. 

Library  

Hours 
                           
Monday:                   10:00-8:00 
Tuesday:               Noon-8:00      
Wednesday:          10:00-8:00                 
Thursday:         Noon-8:00          
Friday:          10:00-2:00 
Saturday:        10:00-5:00 

S t a f f 
Library Director/Youth Services: 

Carol Stampler 
Library Assistants: 

Jeannette A. 
Juanita J. 

Christa R. 
Victoria S. 
Susan V. 

Ashlynn Y. 

 

Shelf indulgent 

Book club 
Our monthly book discussion group will 

meet on  
Thursday, March 7th 

March’s selection is 
Circe By Madeline Miller  

The club meets the first Thursday of each 
month. 

New members are always welcome! 

Afternoon book 

club 
 Our new book club meets the first  

Wednesday of the month at 2:00PM 
March’s selection is  
To Kill a Mockingbird  

By  Harper Lee 
April’s selection is 

Go Set a Watchman By Harper Lee 
New members are always welcome! 

  

Holidays hours 
We will be closed 

Friday, March 29th 
Saturday, March 30th 

Please enjoy a safe and peaceful holiday. 

Mount Vernon 

Bus tour 
Tickets are now on sale for our trip to 

Mount Vernon on  
Wednesday, April 24th 

Enjoy a guided tour of the Mansion, a  
walking tour of the grounds, and the 

newly opened estate museums. 
Tickets include chartered coach, tours, 

full access to the grounds and museums. 
Tickets are $95 per person. 

Story times 

Preschool  

Preschool Story Time will be held every 
Monday at 10:30 AM 

Share books and a fun craft with 
Miss Carol 

Baby time 
Born to Read Story Time is held every 

Thursday at 10:30AM  
Before regular operating hours. 

Join Miss Carol for stories, music. 
Fingerplays and  Fun! 

Siblings are always welcome! 
If any of our story times are cancelled 

we will post on our website and on our  
Facebook page. 

Friends of the 

Library 
We are still accepting  donations . 

Restrictions are: 
No textbooks, encyclopedias, Reader’s 

Digest or used library books. 
We will accept gently used Adult and  
Children’s books, books on CD, DVDs, 

vinyl records and puzzles. 
Your donations benefit the library in 

many ways! 


